

UNITED STATES ENERGY RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION

NEVADA OPERATIONS OFFICE P. O. BOX 14100 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89114

JAN 23 1976

Mr. Oscar de Brum
District Administrator
Marshall Islands District
Trust Territory of the
Pacific Islands
Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

Dear Mr. de Brum:

I have received your letter of January 14, 1976, requesting medical examination of the people at Bikini by Dr. Conard and his medical team.

Please be advised that I am discussing your request with our Head-quarters in Washington and with Dr. Conard. You will shortly have further word in this matter.

I was sorry to miss you on my stop at Majuro last week.

With best personal regards,

Roger Ray, Assistant Manager for Environment & Safety

